
Year 4 PLANS FOR THE WEEK 
Week Commencing: 19/05/25  

 
 

 
This week’s plans 
 
This week is sports and wellbeing week! 
The children should come to school 
wearing their PE kits everyday.  
 
As part of a wellbeing activity the 
children will be using jars. 
 If you have any empty jam jars (or 
similar) could they please come into 
school on Monday. 
 

 
English: 
This week the children will be completing their 
independent writing based on the story “Zoo” by 
Anthony Browne.  
 
Reading:​
We will continue reading ‘The song of the dolphin 
boy’ by Elizabeth Laird.   
 
Maths 
We will continue our work with decimals. We will be 
focusing on comparing and ordering decimals. 
Please find the maths knowledge organisers for  
Year 4 
here:https://boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk/curriculum/ma
ths/ 
 
Geography 
This half term the children will be learning about 
mountains. This week we will be investigating the 
impact the altitude has on air-temperature. 
Science 
In science this week we will begin learning about 
what happens to our food on its journey through 
the digestive system. 
 
 
Art 
This half term the children will be learning about 
collage. They will be learning about Eileen Agar and 
her work. This week we will be creating  a collage 
piece based on the seaside inspired by Eileen Agar.  
 
 

Dates for your diary: 
4A Class Assembly- Thursday 5th June 9:00am  
 
School day: 
Classroom door opens: 8:35 
Registration: 8:45 
End of day: 3:10-3:20 
 
Each day your child will need: 
- Pencil case 
- Water bottle 
- Reading book and reading record 
 
Please ensure that your child’s pencil case 
includes: 
A blue handwriting pen (no Biros) 
A pencil 
Glue stick 
Rubber 
Child safe scissors 
Ruler 
A few colouring pencils 
 
Swimming 
Swimming will be on a Wednesday morning. 
Your child will need their swimwear, towel, 
swim hat and goggles. 
 
PE 
PE will be on a Friday. Please send your child 
into school in their PE kit on this day. 
This term we will be focusing on athletics. 
 
 
Strings 
On Tuesdays, please can you drop your 
instrument in the Bull Hall in the morning before 
going to your classroom.  The children will bring 
their instrument home from their classroom at 
the end of the day. 
 
 
Homework 
This half term we will be returning to weekly 
homework. Homework will go out on a 
Wednesday and be returned on the following 
Monday.  
 
Spellings 
This week’s sound is the ‘ay’ sound. 
guarantee 
kilogram 
brief 
feature 
release 
create 
perceive 
library 
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